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ZBA
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
Attention: Karen Edwards

 
Dear Karen,
 
My name is Christopher D. Clement and I reside at 10 Ffrost Drive. I am writing in support of the
proposed development project at 74 Main Street, Durham NH 03824. Although there will be
discussion and compromise regarding proposed variances for this project, I believe the final project
results will benefit all residents and visitors alike. Thank you for your consideration.
 
Regards,
Christopher D. Clement
10 Ffrost Drive
Durham, NH 03824
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